
DRUG & ALCOHOL TESTING POLICY 

There is a Drug and Alcohol Testing Policy for drivers of commercial vehicles who are employed 
at the University of Maine System. The policy of the University of Maine System is that its drivers 
shall be free of drugs and alcohol while operating a commercial vehicle as part of their University 
duties. In compliance with the Omnibus Transportation Employee Testing Act of 1991, the 
University of Maine System has implemented a drug and alcohol testing program which is 
designed to help reduce and avoid accidents and injuries, discourage substance and alcohol 
abuse, and reduce absenteeism, health care costs, and other drug and alcohol-related problems. 
The University of Maine System enforces this policy with regard to employees performing safety 
sensitive job functions. 
 
As part of this policy, each university President will designate a Coordinator for the university to 
implement and administer this policy. An employee having questions with respect to the scope of 
this policy and its contents may contact the university coordinator for the administration of the 
Drug and Alcohol Testing Policy. 
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